
 

 

 

 

USF POLICE DEPARTMENT 

MEDIA RELEASE 

 

 
DATE:    July 29, 2017 
 

CONTACT:   Capt. Meg Ross, PIO 

     (813) 974-2451 

 

SUBJECT: USF Police Investigate Sexual Battery 

 
 

On Saturday, July 29, 2017, at approximately 1:00 p.m., the University of 

South Florida Police Department received notification of a possible sexual 

battery that occurred on the USF Tampa Campus at the Greek Village 

Building J between the hours of 1:00 AM and 3:30 AM.   

The USF Police initiated an investigation into the allegations.  The victim 

and suspect were both attendees at a party held in the building.  No physical 

injuries were reported to police. This is an active criminal investigation. 

Anyone having information regarding the incident is requested to contact the 

USF Police Department (813)-974-2628  

 

Students are encouraged to remember the following safety tips:  

 

 Be vigilant and keenly aware of the environment around you.  

 Notify the police if anyone or anything looks out of place.  

 Report suspicious activity immediately by calling 9-1-1. 

 Use the USF SAFE Team safety escort service when on campus. 

(974-SAFE) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


